

725 Gulf Road, Elyria, OH 44035-3697

440.365.1821 FAX 440.365.7536

elyriacatholic.com

October 11, 2021

Dear Elyria Catholic Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for participating in the annual \$10,000 Grand Prize Raffle as described in your Elyria Catholic tuition contract. Our annual raffles have raised over \$1,000,000 in the last fourteen years to provide tuition assistance to our students.

We are grateful to Sunnyside Chevrolet, I-90 Nissan, and Nick Abraham Auto Mall for sponsoring this raffle. Should you find yourself in the market for a new vehicle, consider a test drive at one of these dealers and support those who support Catholic education in Lorain County.

This year's Grand Prize is \$10,000, the Second Prize is \$500, and the Third Prize is \$250. The winners will be drawn and announced on Friday, December 3, at the boys' varsity basketball game (winners need not be present) and posted on our school website.

Each student, including families with multiple students, is required to sell twenty (20) tickets at \$10 each. Good news! Your student has the opportunity to earn a DRESS-DOWN WEEK if they submit their sold tickets and payments by November 12.

October 11 Students signed for their tickets during homeroom.

October 12 - December 2 Students should submit sold ticket stubs and payments in their Cash Raffle envelope to Mrs.

Essenmacher, located in the North Wing. Do not return envelopes to faculty, other staff members, or

to the Main Office.

November 10 - 12 Students, who sold and submitted 20 tickets by November 12, will receive a Year of the Panther

wristband during their lunch periods.

November 15 - 19 Students must wear their wristbands to enjoy their earned dress-down week.

December 3 The Grand Prize Drawing will be held during halftime of the boys' varsity basketball game.

April 8 Students will enjoy a day off of school if we meet our goal of \$90,000.

The school will invoice any family whose student neglects to sell twenty tickets. Families will not receive 2nd quarter report cards if the bill remains unpaid.

Thank you for your support of our students, our school, and our mission!

In the EC spirit,

Annie Heidersbach

Annie Heidersbach

President





